

September 17, 2015

Carla Ladd Chief Administrative Officer City of Barrie 70 Collier Street P.O. Box 400 BARRIE, ON L4M 4T5

Dear Carla,

I am requesting that the City Council 'Bump-Up' Request for Site Plan Approval for the South Barrie Secondary School (225 Prince William Way) report scheduled for the City Council meeting on Monday, September 21, 2015, be deferred to the City Council meeting of Monday, October 5, 2015 to allow staff from both the City of Barrie and the Simcoe County District School Board to further their discussion regarding the site plan proposal for the South Barrie Secondary School.

Your consideration of this request would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Wallace Director of Education

c. Dawn McAlpine, City Clerk

Lathryn Hallace